
 

 
25th February 2021 
 
Dear Parents, 
 

World Book Day - Thursday 4th March 2021 
 

On Thursday 4th March, we will be celebrating World Book Day. To celebrate reading and the love                                 
of books we will be hosting a variety of events across the day as outlined below. 
 
Adding a 2021 twist to a previous event, we will be having a ​‘​masked get                             
caught reading’ competition​. Students are invited to submit photos of                   
themselves (or their pets!) reading in unusual places whilst wearing a mask to                         
add to our display. Photos can be submitted by responding to the Google                         
Classroom assignment in their year group classes.  

 
 
 
We will also have a live Zoom session with author Lois Lowry. This                         
will take place between 8:00am and 8:40am due to the time                     
difference. All KS3 students will be taking part in their base rooms                       
so must be in school and seated by 8am. Other students who wish                         
to will be able to participate - details regarding rooming will be                       
shared with students closer to the time. 
 

 
Finally, there will be a mask decoration competition where students will be                       
invited to decorate a medical mask around the theme of their favourite book or                           
author. Masks will be provided to students in school.  
 
 
We are all really looking forward to being able to celebrate such an important                           
occasion in person once again, all details about the logistics of these events                         
will be communicated to students in the coming days. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mr. David Jamieson   
Head of English   


